
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

20th Avenue Road Closure 

A section of 20th Avenue between South Railroad Street and 18th Street will be closed near Mill 

Creek effective immediately and will remain closed for approximately one week, around Friday, 

March 8th 2024 for repairs to a broken sanitary main.  It is recommended to avoid the creek 

downstream of 20th Avenue until after the repairs are completed.  Detour traffic control signage 

will be in place during the closure. During this time, delays should be expected, and travel times 

adjusted accordingly. Thank you for your cooperation. You may contact the Phenix City Utilities 

Department at 334-448-2880 with any questions. 


